
SANKEN ELECTRIC CO., LTD.

3-6-3 Kitano, Niiza-shi, Saitama 352-8666, Japan

Date:

Attn:Digi-Key Corporation

Subject: The notice of discontinuation of products

Dear Sirs and Madams,

 

We would like to inform of our plan to discontinue our following products you have been 

purchasing. We intend to minimize the inconvenience caused to your production plan, and

your kind understanding and acknowledgement would be appreciated.

 

1. Applicable products : Please see attached list

2. Reason for discontinuation:

We examined the transfer of the manufacturing location, with the notice of discontinuation of 

the epoxy resin used for manufacturing of semiconductors used at the current production site.

However it is difficult to carry out the transfer of manufacturing location while maintaining 

the same shape and performance.

3. Termination schedule

Production and shipment at the current production site will end by the end of March 2020

Please contact our sales division if you need more detailed information.

Sincerely yours,

Hirokazu Maruo

Senior Manager Overseas Sales Division, Sales Headquarters

Sanken Electric Co., Ltd.

Your above notice is duly acknowledged and accepted.

Company name:

Signature:

Name:

Title:

Date:



Products

EKI06108

FKI06269

SKI07114

SI-3033ZD

SI-8001FDE

SI-8001FDL

EKI04036

SI-3050KD


